
Big Picture Student Work 
The Halls are Alive! 

The students of Big Picture have many talents.  We celebrate each individual 

student for what they bring to the program.   Some students are gifted writers, 
some are great with hands-on work and other are very artistic.  Last school year, a 

student put together a collage of photos that was made into a 4’x8’ print on 
aluminum.  The collage was recently installed permanently in the Main Hall of Big 

Picture for all to enjoy thanks to “Mayor” Mike Kollmar. 

Some current students have been inspired to pursue their passion for 

photography and have started to share their collections with the program by 
displaying their photographs in the hall.  This has led to creating a student gallery 

that will be available to all students to display their art in the halls.  This gallery is 
still in development but will be up and ready for use before too long. 

Big Picture keep evolving and improving thanks to the great minds that come 
here to learn everyday.  The students make this their school through the sharing 

of their talents and working together to create the right environment for all. 
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The students 
continue to make 
lasting impressions at 
their internships on 
Tuesdays and 
Thursdays.  Gabriella 
Cavalleri has been 
interning at  Ken-Ton 
Animal Clinic this 
school year.  She has 
been working in a 
number of different 
capacities with the 
doctors, including 
some surgical 
procedures as 
pictured here. 

Our students truly 
get real-world 
learning through the 
Big Picture Program.    
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Ken-Ton Big Picture TGIF 
One student at a time.


